
 
 Request for Qualifications 

 
The Peralta Community College District is calling for Requests for Qualifications to 
Provide Architectural Services to Modernize the New Berkeley City College Annex 
Located At 2118 Milvia Street (RFQ No. 15-16/04) to be delivered to the Purchasing 
Department, at 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California, 94606, until 11:00 am, on 
November 3, 2015.  

The RFQ process is designed to select a qualified firm to propose a plan to modernize 
an existing office building located at 2118 Milvia Street and modernize its use for 
additional classroom space which is about 500 feet northwest of BCC.  
 
The District has scheduled a Mandatory Pre-qualification meeting for this project on 
October 21, 2015, at 11:00 AM, in Room 451B at Berkeley City College, located at 
2050 Center Street, Berkeley, CA 94704, Phone (510) 981-2800. 
 
A copy of the RFQ documents can be obtained starting October 9, 2015 by visiting our 
website at www.peralta.edu and under “Quick Links”, click “Business Opportunities” to 
download the RFP packet 

 
Publication Dates: 10/9/15 and 10/16/15 

http://www.peralta.edu/

